
     THE ARMENIAN INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S ASSOCIATION (AIWA)  

AND 

   THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR ARMENIAN STUDIES & RESEARCH (NAASR) 

PRESENT AN 

ANNUAL OBSERVANCE OF WOMEN’S HISTORY MONTH 

FEATURING 

DR. HASMIK KHALAPYAN 
AMERICAN UNIVERSITY OF ARMENIA (AUA) 

 

IN A DISCUSSION OF 

“WOMEN’S ACTIVISM DURING THE WESTERN ARMENIAN 

RENAISSANCE, 1860-1914” 

SUNDAY, MARCH 4, 2018 AT 2:30 P.M. 
at NAASR Headquarters, 395 Concord Ave., Belmont Mass. 

Open to the public, free of charge – Reception to follow the program 
 

Dr. Khalapyan teaches courses at AUA in Armenian History, the Psychology of Gender, and the 

Armenian Women’s Movement. After earning her BA from Brusov State Institute and MA from 

Miami University in English and French Linguistics, she received her PhD in History from Central 

European University, Budapest. She is also Academic Director of AGBU’s Armenian Virtual 

College and Editorial Director of the Virtual College’s Multimedia E-Book Series.  Her presentation 

will discuss how “modernity” among the Ottoman Armenians gave rise to a "philanthropic public 

sphere" and facilitated women's participation in social reform.  

 

For more information, contact:  AIWA at 617-926-0171 or info@aiwainternational.org 

             NAASR at 617-489-1610 or hq@naasr.org 
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